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Griffin Partners Welcomes Greg Schilling As CFO
Industry Titan Brings Finance Experience to Houston Headquarters

HOUSTON (April 26, 2022) – Griffin Partners, an entrepreneurial, commercial real estate
investment, development and property management firm, proudly announces the hiring of Greg
Schilling who will serve as its Chief Financial Officer effective February 18.

Operating out of Griffin Partners’ Houston headquarters, Schilling will oversee the finance, risk
management, and human resource departments and will be responsible for all financial activities
for the firm.

“Greg’s years of experience and admirable work ethic make him a fantastic addition to our
team,” said Edward Griffin, CEO of Griffin Partners. “We are thrilled that he’ll be leading our
Finance department into an exciting new future.”

Prior to joining the Griffin team, Schilling served as Executive Vice President and Chief
Financial Officer at Sendero Midstream Partners, where he led accounting, finance, corporate
development and marketing. Additionally, Schilling previously served as CFO at Cardinal Gas
Storage where he started as an Accounting Manager, before growing into the roles of Finance
Manager and Treasurer. Schilling began his career with Ernst & Young.

Schilling obtained his Bachelor of Science degree in Accounting from Louisiana State University
and his Master of Business Administration from University of Texas at Austin. He is a current
volunteer for the Houston Area Chapter of Child Advocates and the Arthritis Foundation.

Over the past 40 years, Griffin Partners has created and cultivated lasting client-focused
relationships by successfully identifying promising investment strategies. These opportunities
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have been converted into profitable investments through the efforts of their multi-disciplined
operating platform. For more information on Griffin Partners, visit www.griffinpartners.com.

ABOUT GRIFFIN PARTNERS
Griffin Partners is a commercial real estate investment, development, and property management
firm founded in 1980 by Fred Griffin. Headquartered in Houston, Texas, Griffin Partners
cumulatively has acquired or developed over 16 million square feet of space across more than 75
projects comprised of 112 individual properties, with an aggregate value that exceeds over $2.2
billion. The company owns and operates properties throughout Texas, Colorado, Arizona, Utah,
Tennessee and North Carolina. For more information on Griffin Partners, visit
www.griffinpartners.com
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